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	Date
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	Submitter’s Information

	Name
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	E-mail Address
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	Company
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	Phone Number
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	Comments


ERCOT continues to work on additional revisions to Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) 154 in an effort to compromise with stakeholders concerned about the risks of sharing potentially sensititive security information with ERCOT.
ERCOT requests NOGRR154 remain tabled at the June ROS meeting, to allow for the filing and consideration of another set of ERCOT comments in the coming weeks, with the expectation of action at the July ROS meeting.

	Revised Cover Page Language


None

	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None
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